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 To whom it may concern.        28 October 2024 
 
 
Re: Use of Biobor JF aviation fuel additive in Northern Ireland - EU BPR  
 
This letter is to advise suppliers and users of Biobor JF that the current Critical Situation Permit 
issued by HSE(GB) will expire on 30th October 2024.  
 
HSENI as the enforcing authority for the Biocidal Product Regulation EC (No) 528/2012, will permit 
the continued supply and use for Biobor JF as a biocidal product for controlling microbiological 
contamination in aircraft fuel systems after this date in Northern Ireland where its use is deemed 
essential for the safe operation of aircraft.  
 
It will be permitted to be supplied and used in Northern Ireland subject to all measures as detailed in 
the product safety data sheet being adhered to by all users.  
 
This arrangement will continue until such times as the European Commission makes a decision on 
the current application for a 550-day Article 55(1) derogation, or the product is granted full 
authorisation as a biocidal product. 
  
If you require any further information in relation to this matter, please feel free to contact me 
directly by email at: chemicals@hseni.gov.uk. HSENI will write to advise you when there is any 
change to this current situation.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
Ronan Magee (Principal Inspector)  
HSENI Market Compliance Chemicals. 
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